Tiddington Village Residents Association (TVRA) responses to the SWLP - Issues and Options Consultation
 
Chapter 3

Q-V3.1. The TVRA shares the vision and strategic objectives set out in the South Warwickshire Local Plan.

Chapter 4

Q-I2.  Option I2a. It is imperative that all necessary infrastructure must be planned in at the beginning. 

Q-I5.  Key infrastructure must be financed and delivered in advance of any development. Mitigation is unacceptable.

Q-S4.1 We do not believe in extending existing settlements and strongly favour a strategy of creating new settlements alongside adequate infrastructure. 

Q S-5.2.  Yes, with the proviso that suitable infrastructure can be delivered, we support the concept of a new settlement.

Q S-5.3.  We strongly agree that existing rail corridors should be a preferred approach to identifying new settlements.

Q-S7.2. We believe that none of the options are sustainable as they all include development South of the River Avon in Stratford-upon-Avon and therefore options 2,3,4 and especially option 5 are inappropriate strategies. In the latter case this would lead to piecemeal development which could be cynically exploited by developers. However, option 1 in the absence of more details about associated infrastructure, just might be appropriate if it excluded development South of Stratford due to the severe constraints caused by the Clopton Bridge river crossing. 

Further urbanisation could potentially lead to the loss of Tiddington as a separate village and our residents feel strongly that all strategic gaps between Tiddington village and Stratford be maintained to ensure the village retains its own identity and character.

Chapter 10

Q T-1.  We strongly support the concept of 20 minute neighbourhoods (option T 1c).  It would be difficult to achieve a 20 minute neighbourhood in urban extensions on the edge of Stratford upon Avon however this would be satisfied in new settlements.
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